

Dear Bakers:

Thank you so kindly for sharing your delicious gifts with Festival of the Trees, Ventura County! We are grateful for your help and support with our 7th Annual fundraising event!

As we are a growing community event, we want to acknowledge those in our community who are affected by food allergies. We would appreciate your assistance with letting us know which of the following common allergens are present in the baked goods you are donating, so we can be as transparent as possible with our event-goers.

Allergens to note: Milk, Egg, Peanut, Tree Nuts, Wheat, Soy, and Sesame.

Please complete and return the following <u>Frosty's Sweet Shoppe In-Kind Donation Form</u> when you drop off your donation.

Please retain this letter as your tax receipt when filing your tax return.

For any questions, email: festivalofthetreesvc@gmail.com

Many thanks for your help with this!

Warm Regards,

Joyce Erdman, Chairwoman, Frosty's Sweet Shoppe Festival of the Trees, Ventura County



2023 Festival of the Trees, Ventura County Frosty's Sweet Shoppe In-Kind Donation Form Please complete and return.

Baker:	
Address:	
Phone:	
Email:	
	m(s):ation Amount:
	all the allergens that are present in the baked goods you are donating and orm to Joyce upon delivery:
А	lergens:
	Egg Peanut Tree nuts Wheat Soy

Thank you for your support and donation! We appreciate your help!